
 

Principal Holding’s New Year’s message 
 
Welcome to 2020! 
 
January is always about fresh beginnings and positive change.  I love the promise of the New 
Year and all the possibilities that exist for children here a Judah and their future. The new year 
has brought a renewed sense of energy and dedication. The staff and students have come back 
from their holiday break excited and rejuvenated. We continue to be dedicated to meeting the 
needs of each and every student. 
 
 It is hard to believe that we have completed almost half of our school year. There have been 
many educational opportunities for our students over the past several months. Our students 
are making the most of their learning experiences and the results of their efforts continue to 
shine. All of our students in grades EK through 6 have daily opportunities to integrate critical 
thinking into their learning and our students are meeting those opportunities with enthusiasm 
and success. Students are being led in learning activities promoting collaboration and discovery 
learning. I continue to see examples all over our school of our students and staff using Social 
Emotional Learning to help our children be more successful. 
 
All of us at Judah hope your child is finding the success you desire. If you are experiencing 
difficulty in achieving the results you would like to see, please contact us and make sure we 
have open communication between all stakeholders for your child’s education. We want all of 
our students to be successful. 
 
I am certain that 2020 will bring new opportunities and challenges alike. We are committed to 
providing positive experiences for your child. We will continue to work with community 
stakeholders and families to ensure that our students are well prepared for whatever awaits 
them.  
 
To our parents with 6th grade students, I wish you a productive and successful remainder of the 
school year. The next few months will fly by faster than the last 6 years. We certainly hope you 
can enjoy all of the pomp and circumstance that comes along with having a future middle 
schooler. Wishing all of you a fun ride to the finish. 
 
On behalf of myself and the Judah staff, we want to wish you all a Happy New Year! Thank you 
for your continued support. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Troy Holding/Proud Principal 


